
Dear Members 
 

Court Fees & Booking Update 
 

To clarify the booking processes and the fees to players, please read the table below: 
 
      Singles  Doubles Non-Member 
 
Real Tennis:      £22.00  £28.00  £44/£56 
Juniors:                                                                  £5.00                £3.00                 £10.00/£6.00 
 
Lawn Tennis:     £6.00  £10.00  £12/£20 
 
Padel/Rackets Court:    £6.00  £10.00  £12/£20 
 
Squash:     £6.00  £10.00  £12/£20 
40 mins     £4.50  £8.00  £9/£16   
 
Sports Hall (Badminton/Short Tennis): £6.00  £10.00  £12/£20 
     
Petanque:     £6.00     £12.00 
 
    
Seacourt members can book all courts via ClubSpark, except Real Tennis.  Payment will be 
taken from the member’s card who booked the court, unless all players names are entered 
into the booking.  If you are playing with a non-member, their higher cost will be taken from 
the card of the person who booked the court, unless they pay at reception on the day of 
play and preferably in advance of play.  Any blank spaces in bookings will be charged as a 
non-member. Courts are available to book by members 7 days in advance. 
 
To book for real tennis, members of the Tennis and Rackets Association can use the RTO 
system.  This gives them access to Seacourt and all other UK real tennis courts and book up 
to 4 weeks in advance.  Members who do not have this facility, can book via 
realtennis@seacourt.com and by contacting Drew or Will.  Court fees will be taken from the 
member’s card who booked the court, unless all players’ names are entered into the 
booking. If you are playing with a non-member, their higher cost will be taken from the card 
of the person who booked the court, unless they pay at reception on the day of play.  Any 
blank spaces in bookings will be charged as a non-member. 
 
To register for ClubSpark, members need to have completed a GDPR form and will be given 
an access code.  Staff are happy to assist, if anyone requires help to understand or access 
this process, but will be doing less of the booking.  
 
Enjoy your games! 
The Board of Directors 

mailto:realtennis@seacourt.com

